
8th September 2008 
 

Dear Wayne, 
 
Thanks so much to you and the rest of Loosely Woven for a 
great concert on Sunday it was great. 
 
Unfortunately audience numbers as you noted were small but 
the quality was high!! 
 
Everyone enjoyed the wonderful performance. 
 
Keep up the good work!! 
 
Mal 
Malcolm Fisher 
Community Campaigner 
The Wilderness Society (Sydney) Inc 
PO Box K249 Haymarket NSW 1240 
Tel: 02 9282 9553 
mob: 0424 225 078 
Fax: 02 9282 9557 
Email: malcolm.fisher@wilderness.org.au 
http://www.wilderness.org.au 


